
VMTA is once again offering a unique opportunity for students at the upcoming Fall Ensemble Festival. Pianists are often asked to 
accompany singers or instrumentalists. Collaboration between musicians is both fun and  opening up a new dimension in music making.

The next Fall Ensemble Festival is scheduled for November 10, 2024 (3:30pm) at the Richmond Library. Friends and family members of a 
student who studies with a VMTA member are invited to participate. Chamber music, solo instrumentalists accompanied by students, piano 
duets and piano trios are examples of music to be performed at the Festival.  Memorization for this concert is not required.

A fee of $5 per student or $10 per family will be charged.  Teachers may enter 15 minutes of music for the performances and may add more 
if time allows.

Click here for the registration form.
The deadline for registration is October 27, 2024.

Contact Marie Johnson at 879-8863 or mdjkiln@gmail.com if you have questions.

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gWxU84D1ri4NlaGVnwEbWSruG721WqRVgPSrSDvtKqtBYpYsxMjRBUGple74JEB_gECt82KTv2eoVTHrsNrYMyFBIObD7XOolHpLd2GKl4cusvf99zte2uqJS5__cWxc1gtbC3a3gHlEup1MiFi02IiAZJaRhYyS24MJg_de09I4owmVdm4SZSRqb7ZD09t2g3xkMdtsXR1hg57xcmelL68hC1X4hsc8uHpF-ZlN8jY=&c=hCEkiZXPeYrzxx-xufh26ECxVyK9yo0r4SDliJieX1P718pWix3t1g==&ch=CUB8LhwyZVDKy-YF9dVDlde6R342DKETfw4hlShFFJzb2RzCE8GrTg==
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